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EMSL welcomes Teller as Associate Director 
 
On August 18, Dr. Raymond Teller joined EMSL as the Associate 
Director for Scientific Resources.   
 
In his new position, Ray is responsible for oversight of EMSL’s 
scientific capabilities and staff.  He will help establish and guide 
strategies for revitalizing EMSL’s capabilities, achieving EMSL’s 
scientific vision, and bolstering user outreach. 
 
Ray previously served as Director of the Intense Pulsed Neutron 
Source, a Department of Energy, Office of Basic Energy Sciences-
funded national user facility at Argonne National Laboratory.  At IPNS, 
he provided oversight of 90 staff and a $17 million budget, and he 
established many partnerships and collaborations within the academic 
community, funding agencies, industrial partners, and other 
international and U.S. national laboratories.   
 
Ray received his Ph.D. in chemical crystallography from the University 
of Southern California in 1978.  He began his association with Argonne in 1979 when he was hired as an assistant chemist 
after completing his postdoctoral fellowship at UCLA.  In this role, he worked on time-of-flight instrumentation for the 
new pulsed neutron source.  In 1982, Ray joined Sohio Chemical (which later became BP Chemicals), where he worked 
first as a bench chemist and then as manager of the analytical services and exploratory catalysis sections, before becoming 
Director of IPNS in 2001. 
 
He replaces former Associate Director Gordon Anderson, who joined the Biological Separations and Mass Spectrometry 
within PNNL’s Fundamental and Computational Sciences Directorate in August 2007. 
 
For more information, contact EMSL Communications Manager Mary Ann Showalter (509-371-6017). 
 


